
Kelly O'Hanley <kohanley@gmail.com> 
 

I attended the hearing on March 12 - but due to the larger turnout, was not able to 
testify. 

 
I am a physician (OBGYN) and also hold a degree in public health. I have helped 
teach at Harvard and Stanford Universities. I have worked in over 40 countries 

worldwide. 
 

For the sake of drinkable water - not to mention climate impacts and salmon 
protection - please move this legislation forward! Oregon is lagging compared to 
other states; I suspect the timber industry has had a quite a bit too much influence. 

 
Thank you, 

Kelly O'Hanley, MD MPH 
6134 NE Alameda St, Portland, OR 97213 
 


